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This year Anna Arakkal from 7C went through to the final of the French Spelling Bee on the 30th 

June 2017 at Cambridge university. 

62455 students started the competition in September in French, German and Spanish!  Anna was 

amongst the last 37 for French!  She had quite a challenge in front of her as only 4 students were 

going to be selected to go to the last round.  The competition started and the tension could be felt 

amongst students, parents and teachers.  By the time the 37 students had done their first round, we 

were all awaiting the results only to be told that there was a tie between 3 students…. This meant 

that 3 students had gone straight through and there was space for one more!!!!!  Two names were 

given and then Anna’s!  You can imagine the thrill and excitement! 

Unfortunately Anna did not get through but this meant that she was 5th or 6th so a great and huge 

well done for translating and spelling as many words as possible in French under one minute! 

 
 

Well done again Anna! 

F.Barats 


